
News and events 
 
• The 50p trail took place on Thursday 2nd 

May, all the children enjoyed taking part 
and together raised £447, Year 6 were the 
winners with the longest line of 50p’s, we 
hope they enjoy their prize, thank you to 
everyone for your donations! 

• Cockburns  have agreed to sponsor us £10 
per board advertising Cockburns and our 
summer fair for the first 50, and then 
£7.50 per board after that. Please sign up 
with our volunteers in the playground.  

• St. Vincent’s Got Talent is on 17th May, 
sure to be a sell-out, get your tickets as 
soon as they come out. 

• Please ask your contacts, businesses, 
friends and family if anyone would like to 
donate prizes for our summer fair raffle 
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PTA Contact 
We would love to hear from you with 

comments/suggestions for events and 

fundraising.  Our contact details are below: 

Email: contactstvpta@gmail.com 
Telephone:07722001225 

You can also drop us a note in our suggestion 

box which is in front of the school office and 

our post box in front of the middle doors for 

any return slips or money. 

 

All documents relating to the PTA can be 

found on the school website under the PTA 

section.  This includes minutes, agendas, 

newsletters and details of the PTA Committee. 

Easter Week Winners 
Easter Bonnet Winners 
Mercedes Rec, Henry Yr1, Sebastian Yr2, Lulu 
Yr3, Matthew Yr4 with special mention to Noyes, 
Adele Yr5, Allegra Yr6. 
Easter Hunt Class Winners 
Leia Rec, Oliver Yr1, Lourdes Yr2, Poli  Yr3, 
Vincenzo Yr4, Alex Yr5, Elisa Yr6. 
Guess The Sweets - Olivia Yr5 
Termly Draw - Rose Dowley 
Colouring Competition - Maria Yr2 
Cake Competition - Amber Yr3 and Amira Yr1 
Family Easter Hunt -Infants - Kiana Yr1, Juniors – 
Kayley Yr 5 

 

St Vincent’s Parents have 
raised £1,121.44 to date 
through shopping for own 
brand products in the CoOp 
and picking the school as their 
chosen charity.  
For any parents who have not 
yet signed up, the direct link  
https://membership.coop.co.u
k/causes. 
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